
Michigan hosts 2 
centers for research 

with the WHO

The WHO and UN agencies 
bought $6M+ in goods and 

services from Michigan 
companies in 2023 

AARP-WHO partnership 
supports 8 municipalities as 

Aging-Friendly 
Communities

Here’s How the Wolverine State Benefits from America’s
Participation in the World Health Organization

Benefitting Michigan’s Economy
The WHO has contracted Battle Creek-based small business corePHP for website and content services, supporting job creation
for the company’s 100+ employees. Through corePHP’s digital design expertise, the WHO is able to share extensive health
reports, recommendations and frameworks to audiences across the U.S. and worldwide.

Strengthening Michigan’s Workforce
More than 100,000 registered nurses work in Michigan. In collaboration with the WHO, researchers at the University of
Michigan in Ann Arbor are providing high quality nursing education for practitioners and trainees across the state, adding
essential skills in maternal and midwifery practices.

Supporting Michigan’s Communities
More than two million Michigan residents are 60 years of age or older. To meet the needs of an aging population, eight
municipalities – including Highland Park, Auburn Hills, Lansing and Grand Rapid – joined the Age-Friendly Communities
Initiative led by AARP and the WHO. Together, they are working to promote walkable streets, improve housing and expand
access to services.

Protect Americans. Invest in Global Health.
 

Michigan

Health for US is an initiative of the Better World Campaign in collaboration with partners who believe in America’s global engagement.

Learn more at betterworldcampaign.org/health
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